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STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

 COMES NOW, the Staff (“Staff”) of the Missouri Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”) and for its Staff Recommendation states as follows: 

 1. On July 2, 2012, KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations Company (“GMO”) 

submitted an application containing its annual true-up concerning its Fuel Adjustment 

Clause (“FAC”).  GMO requests that the Commission approve the over-collection 

amounts as calculated by GMO and authorize GMO to include those amounts in its next 

accumulation period. 

2. On July 3, 2012, the Commission ordered Staff to file its  

Staff Recommendation no later than August 1, 2012. 

3. As indicated in the Staff Memorandum, attached as Exhibit A, Staff has 

reviewed the Company’s filing and has found GMO’s calculations for the true-up 

amounts for Recovery Period 7, including the calculation of monthly interest,  

are correct. 

4. Therefore, Staff recommends the Commission approve GMO’s seventh 

true-up filing for Recovery Period 7, during which GMO over-recovered $81,390 from its 

customers in the MPS rate district, and over-recovered $16,678 from its customers in 
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the L&P rate district, and authorize GMO to include those amounts in its next 

accumulation period. 

WHEREFORE, for the reasons indicated in this pleading and the attached Staff 

Memorandum, Staff recommends that the Commission issue an order approving GMO’s 

seventh true-up filing for Recovery Period 7 and authorize GMO to include those 

amounts in its next accumulation period. 
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